
From: Michalets, Linda M - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 3:28 PM 
To: donald.dgallolaw@gmail.com 
Cc: James Drought (James.Drought@gza.com) 
Subject: Milwaukee Plating site, BRRTS #02-41-000826 Status Request 
 
Hello Don, 
Could you please provide me a with status update for the investigation of the TCE contamination at 
Milwaukee Plating? At this time, the contamination from the TCE degreaser source needs to be defined 
in soil and groundwater. In addition, the vapor pathway needs to be investigated, as the utilities within 
the alley adjacent to Milwaukee Plating extend to the south and appear to have entry into the 1422 
building to the south.  
 
The vapors from above ground at the degreaser also must be mitigated such that they do not pose a 
threat as fugitive emissions that enter the 1422 building to the south. I understand that degreaser 
repairs were being made earlier this year. Please provide an update to that as well. 
 
Your prompt attention to this matter is appreciated. 
 
Regards, 
Linda 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Linda Michalets 
she/her/hers 
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1027 W. St. Paul Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI  53233 
Phone: 414-435-8010 
linda.michalets@wisconsin.gov 
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